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RIW Congratulates Client Lincoln
Tavern on Winning Boston Magazine’s
Battle of the Burger
By RIW on September 14, 2023

Over the weekend, we sponsored and attended Boston Magazine’s Battle of the Burger
where 15 contenders competed for the title of “Best Burger in Boston.”

We congratulate the winner, RIW client Lincoln Tavern, as well as each of the participants
on their amazing culinary creations.

As a law firm representing numerous leading restaurants in Boston, we recognize the
dedication and work behind each dish in our city’s dynamic culinary landscape.

Shareholder Kelly Caralis, co-chair of our Hospitality Practice Group attended the event on
behalf of the firm.

Learn more about our Hospitality practice.

Learn more about the winner Lincoln Tavern.
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